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	Meeting of October 17, 2008

	Committee members present:

	Erika Aguilar
Yethel Alonso, Secretary 
Lisa Cross, Co-Chair
Sheila Dorsey-Freeman
	Maria Esquer
Myriam Fletes 
Toni Gamboa 
Ricardo Pradis
	Patricia Robles, Co-Chair Norma Santana

	Committee members 
not present:

	John Abarca
Travis Gregory 
Ed Gould, Ex-Officio Cesar Guzman
	Christy Hisel
Paige Lovitt 
Chantilee Mendenhall, ASG 
Frank Miranda
	Leticia Petty 
Martha Sanchez
Mary Ann Smith





1. Call to Order
Patty called the meeting to order at 1:05 p.m.

2. Public Comment - None

3. Approval of Minutes – Tabled
 
4. Staff Appreciation BBQ
Travis has agreed to be the MC. Lisa and Patty continue working on the details for the BBQ. The committee discussed the many things to do to relating to this event. Release time for workers of the Staff Appreciation BBQ will be requested from Dr. Gould.

Chili Cook-Off
Sign-ups have been slow. Keep your eyes out for emails encouraging participation in the Cook-Off. The ribbons have been purchased and five judges have been confirmed. Patty will design and print out the checks to be presented. Mary Ann will send Lisa a list of supplies needed.

5. Subcommittee Reports
Welcome Wagon – No report

Employee of the Month
Yethel reported that the September Employee of the Month was Jessica Waddell. She said that there has been an increase in nominations received.

6. Weeks of Thanks & Giving
Mary Ann will be launching the annual Fall Food Drive early this year (on October 22, 2008). The Imperial Valley Food Bank is completely tapped out and they are in need of immediate attention. Food Drive boxes will be dropped off to the various departments prior to the launch date. The first pick-up will be Friday, October 31st. The final pick-up will be on Friday, November 21st.

7. Holiday Gift Drive
Lisa has been working with the Valley Convalescent Center regarding the holiday gift drive. Patty will begin working on the angel tree wish lists. Currently there are over 100 residents. Boxes will also be made available for those that would like to drop off gifts without actually sponsoring anyone in particular. Monetary donations will be received through the IVC Foundation Office.

8. Other - None

9. Next Meeting - Next meeting is scheduled for November 3, 2008 at 1:00 p.m. in the Board Room.

10. Adjourn - The meeting was adjourned.
